

SPRATTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Newsletter No. 21

10th March 2017

Curriculum News

Another fantastic week for Spratton Primary. Years 5 and 6 have had a bikeability workshop; a 3 day intensive cycling course developing road awarness and cycling techniques. The feedback from the pupils has been overwhelmingly positive. This will be arranged again for the future Year 5 and 6's.

Additionally, the 'West End in Schools' performance was rescheduled and the children got to enjoy that this morning!



Car Parking

Dear Parents,

The school has received a number of complaints from local residents regarding drop offs and collections during the mornings and afternoons.

Please can I remind you not to park on the yellow zig-zag lines and anywhere where your vehicle could be blocking an entrance/driveway or lines of sight for other road users.

Please be considerate and remember this only increases the safety of our pupils.

Kind Regards,

Mr Pool

Fair Trade

Fair trade fortnight continues into next week, please come and takes a look at the fair trade products we have on sale.

Our value for this term is Patience

Dates for the Diary:

March

Monday 13th Class Photographs

Class 3 Football and Netball @ Spratton Hall school **Finish at 4pm – collection**

from school.

Friday 24th Red Nose Day

Tuesday 28th Parents evening; 2:45pm – 6.45pm

Friday 31st School closes for the Easter Holidays

April

Tuesday 18th Teacher Training Day

Wednesday 19th School reopens to pupils

Thursday 20th Sports Crew day – details to follow.

Friday 28th Chris Heaton-Harris MP visit



Pupils of the Week

Well done to Maisy Lauder (class 1), Martha (class 2) and Ella (class 3). All of whom have worked consistently hard over the last few weeks. Will it be you next week?

Please remember to visit our new school website regularly, which is still having new content added all the time, including events at... http://sprattonprimary.org.uk alternatively, follow us on facebook at: Spratton Primary School